
The Spiritual Israel Church and Its Army 

Supreme 
Bishop Bobby Joe Davis, King of All Israel 

9375 Amity Street 
P.O. Box 14198 

Detroit, Michigan 48214 
 

September 29, 2024 

 

 

To All Pastors, Members and Friends: 

 

This letter is sent as a reminder that on November 3, 2024, our “32nd Annual Day” for the 

Israel Garden will be held at the Israel Garden Activity Center, Belleville, Michigan.  All 

attending will be blessed and highly favored.   

Theme:  IN THE MIDST OF ISRAEL 

Lesson:  Ezekiel 37 Chapter 22-28 verses 

Subject:  Ezekiel 28 verse. 

 

The following instructions will be adhered to: 

A. All churches in Michigan will be closed. 

  
B. All out-of-state Pledges are due on or before October 31, 2024, if you are not 

attending or sending a representative to this event 

 

C. A minimum Donation of Two Hundred Fifty Dollars ($250.00) is required from all 

churches and includes the following: 

A $10.00 donation from all Ministers and Men. 

A $ 5.00 donation from all Ladies. 

A free offering for all children 17 and under. 

 

The King of All Israel, Bishop Bobby J. Davis will deliver a Dynamic Message and has 

requested the Mid-Western States Combined Choirs to be on stand (Fort Wayne, South Bend, 

Indianapolis, and Chicago. 

 

I have designated Elder Alice France to oversee this event and should you have questions or 

concerns, please feel free to contact her at 248-760-2651 cell or 248-338-0281 home.  

 

Peace and Love, 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Bobby Davis 

King of All Israel 


